
Strategy and Finance Committee Agenda 21 June 2004 

9. FUNDRAISING CO-ORDINATION – QUARTERLY REPORT 
 

Officer responsible Author 
Support Services Manager Paul Comrie, DDI 941-8795 

 
 The purpose of this report is to inform the Committee of applications for funding that have been 

forwarded to funding agencies by the Support Services Unit on behalf of Council units.  Details of the 
applications are required to be reported to this Committee on a quarterly basis. 

 
 CURRENT FUNDING APPLICATIONS 
 
 The following applications were forwarded to funding agencies for the period 1 March 2003–31 May 

2004. 
 

Project/Event Time of Project/Event Money 
applied for 

Money 
Received Funding Agency 

“RAPID’ Youth Festival Sept/Oct 2004 $30,000 Awaiting 
decision 

The Community Trust
(Youth Sector) 

 
Heritage Week 15-22 October 2004 $15,000 Awaiting 

decision 
The Community Trust
(Festivals Sector) 

 
4YP (Youth 
Entertainment) 

July 2004-June 2005 $69,575 $40,000 The Community Trust
(Youth Sector) 

Comment: The shortfall will be met by parts of the proposed programme being cut back. 
 
Kiwiable Programme July 2004-June 2005 $27,000 $20,000 The Community Trust

(Disabled Sector) 

Comment: The shortfall will be met by making adjustments to some events in the programme.  
 

 
 Chair’s 
 Recommendation: That the information be received. 
 
 

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


